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MEMO 
 

 

TO:  ALL BUILDING OFFICIALS IN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY 
 

FROM: Jaime D. Gascon, P.E., Director 
  Board and Code Administration Division 
 
DATE:  January 5, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: FBC 7th Edition (2020) and Miami-Dade NOAs 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All NOA holders were informed last summer that new building permit applications submitted on or 
after December 31, 2020 are required to show compliance with the new code or risk being rejected 
by building departments.  They were also informed of the process and options available to update 
their NOAs to reflect compliance with the FBC 7th Edition (2020). 
 
If the NOA or the NOA Drawings indicate the edition of the code under which the limits of use were 
established, the NOA is only applicable to permit applications under that edition. 
 
Please note that all roofing NOAs do not make reference to the specific edition of the FBC and are 
therefore not affected. 
 
If you have any questions or if we can be of additional assistance, please contact the Product 
Control Section at 786-315-2590. 
 
Thank You. 
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